
From: The Italian Bakery [mailto:theitalianbakerybarrie@gmail.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2016 10:33 AM 
To: Dawn McAlpine 

Subject: Deputation 

 
 
Good Morning Dawn: 
 
Further to our letter last week regarding the sale of 625 Welham.  We are requesting Deputation to 
Council as we are in opposition of the sale of this property. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything else needed. 
 
Thanking you in Advance, 
 
Rocco Fuda 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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